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Dear Parents and Families of Cos Cob School,

It is our pleasure to welcome you as we begin the new school year at Cos Cob School.  If you
are a first time parent at Cos Cob School, welcome. If you are a returning parent, you know
that we are Cos Cob Strong.  We have survived the FIRE, we have survived the FLOOD, and
we have survived the PLAGUE and we are better prepared because of it. Thank you for
entrusting us with the care of your child.

The contents of this handbook have been very useful for our new and returning families.
You should be able to find the answers to most of your questions.  Please do not hesitate to
contact any of the people listed in this handbook if you have additional questions or a
problem.   The Cos Cob School staff welcomes hearing from you should you have additional
comments or concerns not addressed in the handbook.

We are proud that Cos Cob School is a community school and that we are part of the Cos
Cob Community.  At Cos Cob School we know that it takes a village that includes the
parents, the students, the staff and the community to ensure that your child has a successful
and productive year.  We hope that you take an active role in supporting the educational
process at Cos Cob School.

Mr. Boland and I are pleased to welcome you all. Our goal is to work together with our
families and staff to provide a safe, healthy, successful and rigorous learning experience for
all of our students, whether we are in school, in a hybrid model or in a remote learning
situation.

On behalf of our staff, we welcome you and your child as we begin a new and exciting year
at Cos Cob School.

Sincerely,

Gene Schmidt and Jeremy Boland


